
 
 
 
                                                       RGC Board Minutes August 2, 2010 

                                                       Meeting Called to Order 6:35 

 
  

Absent- Paul Christianson, Jerry Cornelius, Steve Franco, and Chuck Heath. 
 
Presidents Report—No report. 
  
Vice Presidents Report—No report. 
 
Secretary’s Report—No report. 
 
Treasurer’s report—No report. 
 
Tournament Director- Neil explained to the board the need to replace the club’s laptop 
computer which was stolen.  Currently 19 players signed up for Poppy Hills on August 
21st, and 13 signed up for Rancho Canada on the 22nd. 
  
Tournament Bookkeeper’s Report—No report. 
 
Handicap Chairperson’s report—No report. 
 
 Rules Chairperson- The hazard stakes are back up on the area in front of, and to the left 
of #4 tee. 
 
Webmaster- Steve told Jesse he no longer needs a credit card to change accounts for 
RGC on PayPal. 
 
Correspondence- Neil received communication from Wolf Run, and Dayton Valley golf 
courses in Reno they would offer $100.00 green fee per player which would cover both 
courses for next year. 
 
Old Business- More discussion regarding 1st, and 2nd past presidents having more 
detailed responsibilities such as helping with David Oxley tournament, the Christmas 
party, and fundraising, donations.  Rick Rusk’s suggestion is to have the duties written 
down so the incoming board member in this position is not dependent on word of mouth 
as to procedures. 
 
New Business- Freida Aichele made a proposal the board approve an expenditure of 
$500.00 for Neil Thomas to replace the club’s laptop computer.  Motion approved. 
  
Meeting adjourned at 7:15. 
 


